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Comments: After reviewing the proposed hut scope document, I am opposed to this private commercialization of

our public lands. Having worked for both the USFS as a backcountry ranger and for guiding services in the

cascades I can appreciate the balance that needs to be struck. But this is not balanced - the guiding companies

are not building or supporting additional public access while also supporting their own commercial enterprise -

they are only building for themselves. I believe this sort of project would be more amenable if it included

development of publically available shelters alongside the private commerical shelters.


